
 
NOTICE OF 

PUBLIC HEARING 
 

Westlake Academy 
 

 
 
 
The Board is required by federal and state law to hold a Public 
Hearing to allow for public comment on the use of IDEA Part B 
funds. 
 
The Public Hearing will be held during the October Board 
Meeting.  
 
 
October 26, 2022 at 7:00 p.m. Eastern 
 
The hearing was noticed in The Plain Dealer on July 1, 2022, on 
the School Website, and on the doors of the school.  
 
Location: 
Strongsville Academy 
16000 Foltz Industrial Parkway 
Strongsville, OH  440136 


